
Hi there,  

My name is Jayme Jones-Blue and I am reaching out as a fellow Superior Mesenteric Artery 
Syndrome Warrior.  

 

SMAS is a rare illness that affects 0.013% of the population and I am hoping to bring some 
more awareness to this illness as it is something that has completely changed my life and I feel 
like more people should know about this illness as knowing about it can help others.  

  

January 28th, is the Annual Superior Mesenteric Artery Syndrome Awareness Day and I was 
hoping you would like to help me with joining in on helping to bring some awareness to this 
illness by accepting a lighting request for this day, with the colour purple. This would mean the 
absolute world to myself and others battling this illness.  

  

Thank you in advance for your consideration and thank you for taking the time to read this. I 
look forward to hearing back from you.  

 

Sincerely,  

Jayme Jones-Blue 


